
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• School Sports Day: 10th July 

• New Starters Afternoon Tea: 12th July 

• Owl Class Bikeability: 12-14th July 

• Summer Fair: 14th July 

• Annual Reports to Parents: 14th July 

• Reserve Sports Afternoon: 17th July 

• Drama Club Performances: 18th and 19th July 

• Year 6 Leavers Assembly: 25th July 

• Break up: 26th July 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Our year 6 children came back full of enthusiasm from their transition days at secondary school this week. This can be a 
daunting time for them and they have embraced it with enthusiasm. We are very proud of their maturity – well done Owls! 
 
What great fun art day was last Friday! I hope you’ve seen the brilliant photos on Dojo!  The plan is to now mount the 
children’s work and display them in our Lower Heath art gallery at the summer fair. The finished products will be available 
to buy for £3.50 – get them now before they are worth millions! 
 
Robin and Skylark children had a wonderful trip to Rhyl yesterday. They stroked rays and star fish and saw a seal show 
then played on the beach (despite the wind!). A great British holiday experience for them. Many thanks to all the adults 
involved who enabled this to happen, including our parent volunteers – you have created some lasting memories for our 
children! 
 
Letters have gone out this week to invite everyone to the Drama Club performance of Robin Hood. The children, expertly 
supported by Mr Holt Williams (you should hear his singing voice!), have been practising very hard to put on an 
entertaining show. It would be wonderful for them to have a hall bursting with audience to make all that effort worthwhile! 
 
Class assemblies for Owl (Tuesday) and Kingfisher (Wednesday) are next week. This will be a fantastic opportunity for 
children to share their term’s work in all areas of the curriculum. They are always so proud to tell their grown ups about 
what they have learned – and I’ve no doubt they will impress you with all their knowledge! Please can you let your class 
teachers know how many will be attending so we can make sure we have enough seating for everyone. The ‘shows’ start 
at 2:30pm. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all on Monday 10th for our sports day – weather permitting. (17th reserve day) 
Hummingbird, Robin and Skylark: Parents arrive from 9:15. Estimated finish 11:45. 
Kingfisher and Owl: Parents arrive from 1pm. Estimated finish 3pm 
 
Please see our next ‘bio’ below from the lovely Mrs Moseley! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATION AWARD 

WINNERS 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Martha and Ivy who have a 
birthday this week! 
 

Congratulations to this week’s Headteacher 
Award winners, who are:  
 

Hummingbird Class: Isla Rae 
Robin Class: Alyssa 
Skylark Class: Hattie and Eliza P 
Kingfisher Class: Ralph and Finley 
Owl Class: Amelia and Lily S 
 

Friday, 7th July 

Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

      | Lower Heath CE Primary School, Lower Heath, Prees, Whitchurch, SY13 2BT 
      | 01948 840524 
      | admin@low.mmat.co.uk 
      | lowerheath.co.uk 
 

@lowerheathcofeprimaryschool 
 

Class Topic Assemblies: 
Owl Class: Tuesday, 11th July 2:30pm 
Kingfisher Class: Wednesday, 12th July 2:30pm 
Skylark Class: Tuesday, 18th July 2:30pm 
Robin Class: Wednesday, 19th July 2:30pm 
 
Please can you dojo your class teachers to let 
us know how many people will be attending so 
we can have sufficient seating ready. 

WORSHIP  
This half term’s Christian Value is Fellowship.  
 
This week in Monday’s worship, we have a visit from  
Whitchurch library to enthuse our children about  
reading over the holidays. 
 

          

                           
        

                   
                       
                              
                           

                          

                        
                        
        

                   
                            

           
                     
           
                           
           

                
             

              
                                          
                                              
         
                                             
                                             
                      
                                            
    
    

                                              
                    

                      
                     

                
       

                          

                                            

Mrs Moseley 
I qualified as a Nursery Nurse many years ago in 1996! I’ve worked predominately in two large inner city  
schools in the West Midlands before moving to Shropshire in 2018. Working in some of the most  
challenging schools in the West Midlands allowed me gained so much experience very quickly and also  
paved the way for me to do extra studying to become a qualified Learning Mentor as well as a Parent  
Support Advisor. I’ve been lucky enough to be able to use skills I learnt in my previous jobs with many  
other children since.  
I was appointed at Lower Heath in January 2019. My main role is Teaching Assistant to Owl class – with the most amazing 
Year 5/6 children – but another one of my roles within school is as an Emotional Literacy Support Assistant (ELSA) as well 
as overseeing our Rest Easy Ambassadors at lunch-time. I love all of my roles at Lower Heath because I work alongside 
the most amazing group of children, colleagues and families alike.  
When I’m not at Lower Heath, I enjoy spending time with my husband, and my two boys, Joshua and Oliver. As a family, 
we love bike riding, paddle boarding and walking our dog, Ted!  
As soon as I walked into Lower Heath school, I had such a warm, inviting feeling. I enjoy working with wonderful children 
and adults every day. It is truly a special place and I feel privileged to have been given the chance to work here. 

Lower Heath Facebook QR code. 
Scan this with your camera on 

your phone and LIKE and SHARE 
our page! 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

We are making plans for next year’s after 

school clubs and would value your 

thoughts. 

Please could you take a few minutes to 

complete this survey. 

Thank you! 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponseP

age.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8

A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUOTVPTE5TND

dWNTBWVjJFMTU1TEhDUTkyQS4u 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUOTVPTE5TNDdWNTBWVjJFMTU1TEhDUTkyQS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUOTVPTE5TNDdWNTBWVjJFMTU1TEhDUTkyQS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUOTVPTE5TNDdWNTBWVjJFMTU1TEhDUTkyQS4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JrQkp8FnXkeoqbxzu3pJLs8A7p5Y5Q9Dkd1ShhIEXThUOTVPTE5TNDdWNTBWVjJFMTU1TEhDUTkyQS4u

